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“RIDGETOP WINS SPAWAR IT NETWORK PROGNOSTICS CONTRACT” 

Ridgetop Group, Inc. , a Tucson-based advanced technology firm, announced that the Navy’s Space and 

Warfare (SPAWAR) Command Center in San Diego, has awarded the company a Phase II Contract to 

provide advanced prognostic and diagnostic tools applicable to shipboard Information Technology (IT) 

Networks. 

IT networks consist of varying numbers and configurations of computers, servers, hubs, printers and 

mass storage devices that are integrated and linked to provide office environment functionality, such as 

email, database access,  and documentation tools.  When configured aboard a ship with rigorous 

security requirements, specialized technology tools developed by Ridgetop will be employed to analyze 

and pinpoint performance problems and maintain high levels of service to users. 

Doug Goodman, Ridgetop’s CEO commented; “As ‘dual use’ technology, the solutions developed by 

Ridgetop for SPAWAR will be applicable to any network where computers, printers, and other IT 

components are utilized.  We are grateful that SPAWAR selected Ridgetop for this program, and look 

forward to working with such a technologically-advanced customer.” 

Ridgetop Group, Inc, a privately-held firm founded in 2000, is based in Tucson, Arizona, where it has 

maintained technology leadership in electronic prognostics and electronics design for critical systems.  

Ridgetop has been the recipient of numerous awards for its work and innovations, including Raytheon 

Missile Systems’ SBIR Company of the Year award in 2006. 

For more information, please visit our website at www.RidgetopGroup.com  

Press Contact: Milena Thompson, Milena.Thompson@RidgetopGroup.com 
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